
Permanent Watercraft Inspection Station- Meyers
Project Number 01.03.01.0033
Action Priority Prevent, Control, or Eradicate Aquatic Invasive Species
Implementers Tahoe Regional Planning Agency
Supporting Agencies U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
Primary Contact Dennis Zabaglo (dzabaglo@trpa.gov)

Stage Planning/Design Duration 2020 - 2030
Total Project Cost $5,000,000 Funding Request $2,500,000

Aquatic Invasive Species Program   Prevent, Control, or Eradicate Aquatic Invasive Species

The Lake Tahoe Watercraft Inspection Program has proven extremely effective and
serves as a national model. A permanent location for the Meyers Watercraft Inspection
Station has been proposed on California Tahoe Conservancy Asset Lands that will allow
the program to have enhanced facilities to maintain protection of Lake Tahoe and provide
excellent services to the public. To stay up to date on the progress of this proposed
project, please sign up for updates here:
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CAELDOR/subscriber/new?
topic_id=CAELDOR_777

Targeted Performance Measures
Watercraft Inspections for Invasive Species

Threshold Categories
Water Quality

Conceptual Site Plan October 2024

Location Targeted Funding

 Secured Funding: Bipartisan Infrastructure La... (USFWS), $2,500,000
 Targeted Funding: Bipartisan Infrastructure La... (USFWS), $2,500,000
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